From:  Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 1/25/2012 5:03:44 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cec:

Bcec:

Subject: RE: Annual Inter-Agency Meeting
I Meredith

I just left messages on your two numbers below. Please call me on my
cell when it's convenient for you. The number is|Redacted
Mary Jo
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Mary Jo Borak
Energy Division

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
415 703-1333 (work)

bor@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com|
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 2:55 PM

To: Borak, Mary Jo

Subject: Annual Inter-Agency Meeting

Hi Mary Jo,

I left you a voice message regarding a meeting that we are trying to
schedule with the agencies regarding our forecasted work for 2012 and
beyond. Will be reaching out to you regarding dates, but I
wanted to discuss this meeting with you and some other meetings that we
would like to schedule with you.

I hope all is well. I look forward to chatting with you.
Thanks,

Meredith
415-973-2868 (office)

SB GT&S 0665696
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415-828-5765 (mobile)
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